

B.R.S. Semester - 3 (CBCS) Examination
Nov/Dec. -2021 [NEW COURSE]
English(Foundation-7)

Time: 2:30 Hours**Marks:70****Instructions:**

1. All questions are compulsory.
2. Figures to the right indicate marks.

Que-1 (A) Answer the following questions in one sentence each.

(07)

1. Who was Phileas Fogg?
2. What did Phileas Fogg do at club?
3. What was the name Fogg's servant?
4. How much money did the robber steal from the bank?
5. Whom was the Detective searching?
6. Why couldn't the Detective arrest Fogg?
7. Did Fogg knew that Detective was following him?

Que- 1 (B) Write a short note on any One of the following.

(07)

1. The Procession Episode
2. Character sketch of Passpertont

Que-2 (A) Answer the following questions briefly. (Any Five)

(14)

1. Why was Mr. Fix, a detective waiting for Mr. Fogg?
2. Why was Mr. Fix sure that Fogg was the Bank robber?
3. What happened to Passportont in Bombay Temple?
4. How did Mr. Fogg and his friends continue their journey when the train was not going further?
5. What did the travellers see while travelling on elephant in the forest?
6. Discuss the travel of Mr. Fogg. Did he win the bet?

Que-3 Correct the following sentences, if necessary.

(14)

1. My uncle generally reach office in time.
2. The earth moved round the Sun.
3. Don't shout ! Athrva sleeps.
4. We go to see movie now.
5. Vishruti have already finished her work.
6. They have not paid their fees yet.
7. India won the match yesterday.
8. He write that letter last week.
9. Amit dancing when I entered the hall.
10. The beggar met with an accident while cross the road.
11. When I reached the station, the train left.
12. He shall bought a new car tomorrow.
13. It has rained heavily yesterday.
14. My father always keep promise.

Que-4 (A) Change the following sentences into passive voice.

(07)

1. Naimish reads a story.
2. Harsh helps Harshit.
3. They are playing cricket.
4. They have purchased a new bike.
5. Mr. Raj planted a tree.
6. The police arrested the thief.
7. Kavita was cooking food.

Que-4 (B) Translate the following sentences into Gujarati.

(07)

1. Truth is the greatest and most precious ornament of man.
2. One should never give up to grief under any circumstances.
3. Never grieve your loses. Grief cannot bring back your loses.
4. Man alone can control his senses, his mind and tongue.
5. The teacher, the mother and the father are ever worthy of respect.
6. A learned man never gets angry.
7. A learned man does not bind himself with any attachment.

Que-5(A) Read the following paragraph carefully and answer the questions given below.

(07)

King Santanu rules over the kingdom of Hastinapur. He had married a beautiful queen. She had agreed to marry him on a very strange condition. “Dear king, never ask me who I am. Never question any of my actions. If you fulfil my conditions, I will marry you. But if you, break your promise, I will have to leave you.” She warned. The king agreed eagerly and they married. After sometime, she gave birth to a son. The king became very happy, but he was shocked to see his wife throw the baby into the swirling waters. The king was horrified but could do nothing as he had given the promise. But to his horror, every time a son was born, she would throw the new born child into the river. When the eight son was born, Shantanu dashed after the queen to the riverside and shouted, “Stop! Are you a human being or demon in disguise?” She looked at Shantanu sadly and said, “Oh dear, you have broken your promise. I cannot stay with you any more. Seeing his distress, she said, “I am Goddess Ganga.”

Questions:

1. Who was the king of Hastinapur?
2. Whom did he marry?
3. What condition did she lay before the marriage?
4. What did she warn?
5. Did the king agree to her condition?
6. Why was the king horrified? Why could he not do anything?
7. Who was the woman?

Que-5(B) Write a letter to your friend telling him how you want to spend your summer Vacation.

(07)

OR

Write a letter of condolence to your friend who has recently lost his father.
